
   

 
 

Helping Hands 
 
 

IEEE MVSR SB has taken an initiative and visited an orphanage named Safe Charitable 

Foundation, a non-profitable organization with a no. of 30 young girl students, spend time with 

the children on account of 71st Republic Day and make it a memorable one. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 



  

Event details: 

 

Date    : 26th January 2020. 

Time   : 2:00 pm – 4:30 pm. 

Venue: Safe Charitable Foundation, B.N. Reddy Nagar. 

 
No. of IEEE members attended: 11 

No. of Guests attended: 2 

 

 

Ms. Pratyusha, Chairperson of WIE IEEE MVSR SB took the initiation for this event. Under the 

guidance of Student Branch Counsellor Dr. D. Hari Krishna and our WIE Chair Ms. Pratyusha 

the team of volunteers organized and implemented this event successfully. The evening started 

with a warm welcome from the orphanage girls and their orphanage organiser Mr. Prasad Rao. 

He explained, how he manages and support the girls in orphanage.  

 

All the girls were extremely active, enthusiastic, and friendly. The girls were filled with happiness 

as the event started with a game called Thambola where every girl participated whole heartedly. 

This game was followed by another game named pin the tail of the pig where the girls were divided 

into groups and made sure each girl participated. In this way the team volunteers helped the girls 

develop the team spirit (management).  
 

 
Activities Conducted 

 

The game sessions then followed a musical session where in girls sang along with the performer. 

After this session, there was a guest lecture by our Student Branch Counsellor Dr. Hari Krishna 

and later we interacted with girls about the issues/problems they are facing daily, and how are 

they overcoming them. Following it was dance performances where in each girl participated 

enthusiastically. 

 



 

Prize distribution 

The event was the concluded by prize distribution to the winner of the games which included 

stationary items, books and distributed chocolates and sweets to the girls of orphanage. Sadly we 

bid a goodbye to the energetic souls, who also sang goodbye song to the team volunteers of IEEE 

MVSR SB. 

 

We were happy to meet them and had a chance to be one of the many reasons for their smiles. 
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